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Journeying Together in Christ 

19 November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted to be able to welcome parents and carers to come and see our Christmas 

performances. Below are the all-important dates and times.  

 

 

Nativity: Reception, Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3  

Monday 9 December at 2.00pm  

Tuesday 10 December at 2.00pm 

 

 

Christmas Carols: Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  

Thursday 12 December at 9.30am  

Friday 13 December at 9.30am 

 

 

Seats are available to reserve from the School Office.  Initially it will be 2 seats per family, 

but any remaining seats will be allocated on a first come, first served basis from Wednesday 4 

December 2024. 

 

Toddlers are very welcome to come along with their parents to see their brothers or sisters 

perform, but we would appreciate it if they could be kept close so as to not distract the 

performers.  We also ask that buggies are left outside the hall (weather permitting) to ensure 

we have enough space.  

 

Parents/carers will be allowed to take photographs and record videos but please do not share 

any images/videos which contain other children on any social media platforms.  We also ask that 

you are mindful of not blocking other audience members when trying to get the perfect picture.  

 

Many thanks as always,  

 

 

Mr Croghan  

Headteacher 
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